
 
 
 

 

Are you a septic system owner? Do you maintain 
your system? What are your concerns? 
 
We are Sharon Moran and Mackenzie Gregg, a professor and student from SUNY-ESF in 
Syracuse, NY, and we’d like to hear about your septic experience for our research study on 
septic system management. Our project seeks to learn more about how septic systems are 
managed in the area to help clarify any problems and what could be done to improve them.  
 
Complete our online survey, which takes only about ten minutes, and you can also have your 
name entered to win a $50 gift card!  
 
If you are interested in participating in a focus group discussion (in-person or virtual), please 
email us at nysepticstudy@gmail.com or call 315-728-9782. 
 
 
 
Scan the QR Code to access the survey directly! 
Survey link: https://esf.sjc1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1Byyf1Lh5t30UJw  
 
 
 
Visit our website at www.nysepticstudy.org for more information. 
 
 
 
 


